
  

 

November 19, 2024 

American Engineering Corporation 

 

We Have Been Certified as an " Okinawa human resource 
development enterprise authentication system" 

 

American Engineering Corporation (AEC) is proud to announce its official certification under 
the Okinawa Human Resource Development Enterprise Authentication System by Okinawa 
Prefecture on November 19, 2024. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

▲the Certification Ceremony                                                             ▲Certification 

 

 
This certification program recognizes companies committed to employee development and aims 
to improve working environments. By certifying companies that excel in fostering employee 
growth, enabling them to find fulfillment at work while enhancing their skills and building careers, 
the prefecture encourages proactive efforts in employee development and strives to improve the 
quality of employment across the prefecture. 
At AEC, we remain committed to creating a positive and supportive work environment. This 
certification reinforces our dedication to employee development as we continue striving to become 
an even better organization. 


